TOWN OF NEWINGTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE BUDGET COMMITTEE NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING PURSUANT TO RSA 32:5

Pursuant to RSA 32:5, the Town of Newington’s Budget Committee hereby gives notice that it
will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, February 6, 2019 commencing at 6:30pm at the Town
Hall, 205 Nimble Hill Road, Newington, NH to present its budget recommendations and to
solicit public input on the proposed FY2019 Town Budget and FY 2019/2020 School District
Budget. Following the public hearing, and any supplement public hearings which may be held in
accordance with the law, the Budget Committee will vote to finalize its budget
recommendations, including its recommendations on appropriations for Town and School
District warrant articles.

Given under our hands this 10th day of January in the Year 2019,
Newington Budget Committee

By: John Lamson, Chair




